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COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 
616 NE 4th Avenue 
Camas, WA 98607 

www.cityofcamas.us 
 

 
 

October 28, 2024 

 

Martin Snell  
msnell@mackaysposito.com  

  

Jasen McEathron 

Jasen.McEathron@camas.wednet.edu   

 

RE: CUP24-1001 -  Application Review for Camas High School Tennis Courts – 26900 SE 

15th Street 

 

Dear Applicant,  

 

Thank you for your submittal for the Camas High School Tennis Court project.  I am the 

case planner assigned to this project.  The purpose of this letter is to inform you that the 

application submitted on October 1, 2024, has been deemed incomplete and there are 

items that need to be addressed before we move forward with the review process. 

 

Once the items below are submitted, staff will review the information to verify whether 

the application can be deemed complete.  As a reminder, staff is not authorized to 

waive any requirement of the City Code.  Any omission or failure by staff to recite 

applicable code requirements shall not constitute a waiver by the City of any standard 

or requirement.   

 

The items necessary for completeness are as follows: 

 

PLANNING 

 

• Please submit photo of Development Sign once installed on project site.  

 

If you have any questions related to this project, please feel free to contact me by 

email: YSennewald@cityofcamas.us or by phone: (360) 817-7269. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 
____________________________ 
 Yvette Sennewald, Senior Planner 
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